APPENDIX

	Positives
	Gaps
	Risks

	Switchboard performance has improved from 61% of calls answered prior to opening the response centre to our current figure of 95% which is a significant achievement on improving customer access to our services.


	Overall Response Centre performance is 64% calls answered within 15 seconds with 16% of calls abandoned. 
	That BVPI  performance is affected  in the associated service areas, Income and Debt, Housing and Development Control.

	The successful integration of Environmental Care service requests into the response centre has been achieved leading to a more seamless and proactive service delivery to our customers.


	Overall Call volumes have increased by 12% since the response centre opened.
	The response centre does not achieve its objectives and affects the performance of the customer service centre.

	The Council commenced taking telephone payments from customers in June 2004. From March 2005 income from telephone payments has increased by 19%.  There has also been an  increase of 20% in the number of requests for services through email communication and these are being dealt with by Response Centre Advisors.
	These services were not included when the original staffing structure was agreed.
	That customers wishing to make payments by telephone are unable to.  That service standards in relation to answering e-mails are not met.

	  Phase 2 of the Response Centre has now been scoped to include Community Services, an element of Human Resources, Building Control and Environmental Health
	The response centre is not offering comprehensive telephone access across all  service areas.
	That the response centre does not have the capacity to implement, develop and train advisors in these service areas.

	Customer Service Advisors handle an average of 40 calls per day.
	Some advisors can handle 25% more calls than others.
	That our staff resources are not utilised to  their full potential. 

	A full training programme has been successfully delivered to Response Centre staff.
	Multi-skilled Customer Service Advisors spend an average of 14% of their time on training and development.  


	If full training and development is not maintained then service delivered is adversely affected.

	Work is progressing through the Customer Relationship Management project at looking at changing processes to generate more efficient ways of working. 
	More work is required in this area to re aline services from a customer perspective.  
	Customer Service advisors are able to concentrate on developing work in these areas and we are more proactive in the service we offer to customers by having a single view of the customer.


